
To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Allyse Minar and I am writing in opposition of HB1373. A close friend of mine 
was diagnosed with breast cancer and was able to successfully become a mom because 
of IVF. If defining a life beginning at fertilization, that would affect the ability for friends like 
mine to receive IVF and become mothers. Religion and politics should not be allowed to 
limit access to care for people trying to start a family. Protecting our IVF providers is 
essential for those who need fertility treatments.  I support infertility patients because it is 
their right as a human to use these services to help build their family. I strongly encourage 
you to NOT pass HB1373.  

 

Sincerely,  

Allyse Minar 


